
The Town of Cheektowaga is looking to appoint (1) individual immediately to our Board of Ethics 
Committee, in addition to (1) future appointment for August 1, 2024.   Any person(s) interested in 
becoming a member of the Board of Ethics can submit a letter and resume to jkrzemien@tocny.org.  
Applicants must be Cheektowaga residents and must not hold any position in any political party.  The 
position is voluntary and no compensation is provided.  Confidentiality and a commitment to the duties 
of the position are required.  Please include your registered party affiliation in your correspondence, as 
no more than three members from any one political party may serve on the Board of Ethics 
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